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I vehemently oppose any attempt to repeal or unwisely alter Oregon's vote-by-mail 

system. There has never been found to be any problems with this system. It seems 

to increase voter turnout, decreases fraud, and is wholly audit-able. Electronic voting 

machines are very easy to hack - high school students have figured it out - and then 

there's no paper trail to give any evidence of tampering.  

 

I have personally found the system very friendly. It doesn't require me to alter my 

schedule so as to participate in the voting process and I feel 100% secure that my 

vote will be counted. I also love the voter pamphlet that accompanies my ballot. An 

informed voter is an effective voter.  

 

DO NOT REPEAL VOTE BY MAIL. We will be watching.  


